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I have resided in Millar Addition for over 50 years and have been shocked by the deterioration that,s taken place
over the past few years.  The garbage and filth on the embankment of Patricia Blvd is an embarassment  for the
neighbour hood  and the entire city.  Moccasin Flats has GOT to be dealt with !  I realize this in a court decision but
the city has got to have some input into how we keep our neighborhoods safe.  The stench from burning debris (
burning plastic and wire) is totally unacceptable and certainly unhealthy. It’s only a matter of time before the entire
embankment is set on fire.  Unfortunately Prince George has got a horrible reputation for crime and lack of initiative
to clean this city up!  I,m sure I’m not the only concerned!,,,
Sent from my iPad
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